
SPHS counselors will be presenting information 
for parents of 8th graders on “all things high 
school”.  We will discuss graduation require-
ments, CTAE pathways, tips for success and 
much more. Student’s course requests for the 
2025-26 school year will be discussed.  

 

 

• Club and sport sponsors will be on campus 
from 5:30-6pm in the SPHS commons.  

 

• Presentation will begin at 6:15 in the SPHS 
auditorium.  

 

• Registration information for the summer 
Freshmen Soiree will be available.  

 

 

 

Class of 2029  

Parent Night 

February 26th, 5:30-7pm 


